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February 8, 2019

City of Pensacola, FL
Don Kraher

Re: Strategic Budget Planner-City Council

I am writing to apply for the Strategic Budget Planner position that you have advertised. With
over 20 years of strategic budget planning with various organizations, both private and local
municipalities, I think that I would be an excellent fit for the strategic budget planner position. I
have prepared budgets and financials that have both been awarded the Distinguished Budget
Presentation Award and the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting. 

Please review my resume and let me know if you think I would be a good fit for you. In addition,
if you would like additional references that have first-hand experience with my work in
developing budgets please let me know and I will forward those to you as well. Waiting to
receive all my transcripts and will send those as soon as I receive them.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best Regards,

Melanie M. Kruszona

Melanie M. Kruszona, MPA
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